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Sent: Wednesday, August 25, 2004 2:44 PM 

Subject: LETTER OF CONGRATULATIONS FROM THE STATE OF FLORIDA 

 

Dear Aquathin Dealer OnLine with special attention to Mikhail Ilyaich and Simcha Saricov; 

  

ANOTHER BULLET IN YOUR BANDOLERO !    Enjoy the outstanding letter from the Honorable 
Charles H. Bronson, Commissioner Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services, 
congratulating Aquathin for our effectiveness against copepods, participation in the Fresh from Florida 
and Kosher from Florida programs, our 25th Anniversary....and most importantly, "how companies 
such as yours enhance the quality of life for consumers everywhere." 

  

I LOVE MY AQUATHIN ! 

  

Warmest regards to all...as well, your comments are always welcome and very much appreciated. 

  

FOR THE BEST TASTE IN LIFE & 

25 Years Pure Excellence 

Think Aquathin...AquathinK !! 
( visit the allnew www.aquathin.com ) 
  

  

"Alfie" 
Alfred J. Lipshultz, President 
  
P.S. "Splash NewsBulletins", "Forum Q & A" , "Allergic Reaction" , Biz Bank, Tech Bank and Quote 
Bank... ARE  ALL FREE services to all Authorized Aquathin Dealers and their clients to keep you 
abreast of technology updates and industry news. 
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